
I am against HB 4005. The US Constitution states it is our right to keep and bear arms and does not state 
we need to keep them locked up where they then become useless. Criminals will not abide by this law 
and it renders law abiding citizens defenseless. It has been ruled that forcing people to lock up their self 
defense firearms is unconstitutional. HB 4005 goes against the constitution of the United States of 
American and the constitution of Oregon.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Boes  
 


